
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Karla, 

Austin Bennington <austin.portland@gmail.com> 
Saturday, May 03, 2014 5:59 PM 
Moore-Love, Karla 
Schedule a Communication 

I would like to speak before counsel regarding the keeping of honey bees within the city limits of Portland. I 
have concerns about our current methods of regulation and requirements placed on local bee keepers. It is with 
this concern that I respectfully request a communication with the council. 

Thank you, 

Austin Bennington 
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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 

Austin Bennington <austin.portland@gmail.com> 
Friday, August 08, 2014 9:38 AM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 
Subject: [Approved Sender] Re: [Approved Sender] Re: Schedule a Communication 

Hi Karla, 

I would like to request a time to speak with the City Council. I have some updated information regarding the 
enforcement of Title 13 I believe is important to communicate. Please let me know if you have any times 
available, the sooner the better. 

thank you, 

Austin Bennignton 

On Mon, May 5, 2014 at 1:13 PM, Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@pmilandoregon.gov> wrote: 

You're welcome - see you on June 25th. 

Karla 

Karla Moore-Love !Council Clerk 

Office of the City Auditor 
503 .823 .4086 

From: Austin Bennington [mailto:austin.portland@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 11:34 AM 
To: Moore-Love, Karla 
Subject: (Approved Sender] Re: Schedule a Communication 

Karla, 

June 25th, will work well for me. Thank you for your quick response. 

Cheers, 
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Austin Bennington 

On Mon, May 5, 2014 at 10:41 AM, Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov> 
wrote: 

Hello Austin, 

Thank you for your request to address the Portland City Council. The next available date is 
Wednesday, June 18th but, Commissioner Fish will be absent. June 25th is available as well and 
currently all Council members are attending. 

Communications are the first item on the official agenda and we start at 9:30 a.m. You would have 
three minutes to speak but you may also submit written material, please provide seven copies. 

Communications allow the Council to hear of issues that interest our citizens but do not always allow 
an opportunity for dialogue. 

Council takes place at City Hall, 1221 SW 4th Ave., 2nd Floor, Council Chambers. 

Please let me know if this date will work for you. 

Regards, 

Karla 

Karla Moore-Love I Council Clerk 
City of Portland I Office of the City Auditor 
1221 SW 4th Ave Rm 130 
Portland OR 97204-1900 
email: Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov 
503.823.4086 I fax 503.823.4571 
Clerk's Webpage: www.portlandoregon.gov/auditor/councilclerk 

From: Austin Bennington [mailto:austin.portland@gmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, May 03, 2014 5:59 PM 
To: Moore-Love, Karla 
Subject: Schedule a Communication 
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Karla, 

I would like to speak before counsel regarding the keeping of honey bees within the city limits 
of Portland. I have concerns about our current methods of regulation and requirements placed 
on local bee keepers. It is with this concern that I respectfully request a communication with 
the council. 

Thank you, 

Austin Bennington 
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